A DISCUSSION OF THE NEW LAW DRAFT OF RA ON “FOREIGN INVESTMENTS"” IN THE FRAMES OF THE
CLUB SESSION OF THE CHAMBER OF ADVOCATES OF RA

16.12.2016 10:03

We want to inform you that today on the 16.12.2016 at 16:00 in the hall of the Chamber of Advocates of
RA will take place the session of the club for the foreign investors and for the advocates providing them
with legal advice, during which will be presented the draft of the new law of RA on “Foreign
investments”.

The session of the club will be conducted by the staff of the International Finance Corporation, who took
part in the development of the new draft of the law of RA on “Foreign investments”.

To the advocates the participation in the session of the club will be estimated as 4 compulsory hours of
retraining.
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